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Measure 114 will do absolutely nothing to stop gun crime from taking place in 

Oregon. Background checks already take place during the routine purchasing of 

firearms from FFLs. To do a background check to obtain the permit then again to 

purchase the firearm is ludicrous. A magazine capacity limit is also pointless. 

Criminals are already breaking laws when commiting crimes involving guns. If they 

are willing to commit murder, theft or assault a 10rd magazine capacity limit is the 

least of their worries. All measure 114 does is allow the state to take more money 

from oregonians with nothing in return and create more arbitrary legal cases due to 

citizens being in possession of something they've been able to use their whole lives.  


